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School Menu Next Week: 2 (Monday 9th December to Friday 13th December 2019)

-Apple- class had the highest attendance 2nd to 6th November 97.5% - WELL DONE! 

 

School Christmas Fair 

It was so wonderful to see so many of you at the School Christmas Fair 

on Thursday after school. The stalls were all a huge success and the 

refreshments, as ever, went down a storm. You will be pleased to hear 

that the total raised was £1300.00 

A huge thank you from everyone at school for your support both at the 

Christmas Fair and all the events that we run 

throughout the school year. We really couldn’t do it 

without your incredible support. 

A Christmas Thank You 
We have 2 more huge thank-yous to make. Firstly to 

Morrisons for donating lots of food, drinks and sweets 

towards our Christmas celebrations in school, and 

secondly to Wickes in Winsford for kindly donating two 

beautiful Christmas Trees. These contributions to the 

school are really appreciated so much, thank you both. 

Christmas Visits and Services 

The Year 3 Christingle was on Thursday this week, as was the Year 1 Trip to the outdoor Nativity at 

Chester Cathedral. Both events were a great success and have really contributed to the children 

starting to feel very Christmassy at school. Thank you to all the parents who attended the Christingle 

at Christ Church and also to the parents who came to Chester on the Cathedral trip. 

Christmas Jumpers 

Don’t forget to wear your Christmas Jumpers on Wednesday 11th December for your 

special Christmas Dinner. We would also invite you to wear them from Monday 16th 

December ALL WEEK for the last week of term as we celebrate Christmas in school. 
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Rudolph Run 

Don’t forget to keep collecting sponsorship for the Rudolph Run on Tuesday. It promises 

to be quite an event if last year is anything to go by. Let’s pray for kind weather! Once the 

event is over please bring your sponsorship money back into school in the envelopes 

provided.  

Attendance in School 

Please remember that school doors open at 8:40am, they close for KS2 

at 8:50am and for KS1 at 9:00am. It is really important to get to school 

before the doors close or your child will receive a late mark. Missing 

just 10 minutes of school each day adds up to 6½ days in a school year! 

Recycle 4 School 
We had our first collection this week and we have 

already raised over £100 for school projects. Thank 

you for your amazing response so far. If you still have some clothes that need 

recycling or you want to make some more space for Christmas purchases please pop 

along to the school office and collect a recycling bag. 

  

Diary Dates:

10th December - Rudolph Run in aid of St Luke’s 

11th December - Whole school Christmas Jumper and Meal day 

12th December - Year 1 Nativity in the School Hall at 10am 

17th December - Reception Nativity in the school hall at 10am 

17th December - St Luke’s Grotto Bus visit 

18th & 19th December - Year 2 to Year 6 Christmas Concerts at 2pm and 5pm 

20th December - Gem Treat Day and Christmas Parties 

20th December - School closes for the Christmas Break 

TUESDAY 7th January 2020 - School re-opens after the Christmas Break 

 

 

Please remember not to park 

on the drive on the approach 

to the school barrier. This 

area is now being monitored 

each morning to ensure that 

cars are not left in a 

dangerous place, the 

safeguarding of your children 

is always our No:1 priority. 
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